
Old Town Mall 
$15,000
FACADE GRANT

The Housing Authority of Baltimore City (HABC) and the 
Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) have created 
a unique grant available for properties within Old Town 
Mall. This grant mirrors the existing facade grants available 
from BDC, but DOES NOT REQUIRE ANY MATCHING 
FUNDS. The grant will fund up to $15,000 for work to the 
exteriors of properties. The application, with more detailed 
information, is available as a separate sheet.

The properties are within the Old Town Mall local historic 
district and as such all work must be approved by 
the Commission for Historical and Architectural 
Preservation (CHAP) through an Authorization to Proceed 
application prior to construction.

For additional information and assistance please contact 
Caitlin Audette at 410-396-8354 or  
caitlin.audette@baltimorecity.gov.

ADDITIONAL FUNDING RESOURCES

Baltimore City Historic Tax Credit (CHAP Tax Credit) - https://chap.baltimorecity.gov/tax-credit-faq
•	 This is a city property tax credit that offsets the increase to the property taxes due to the approved 

rehabilitation project. Applications must be completed prior to any work.
•	 Contact - Stacy Montgomery, stacy.montgomery@baltimorecity.gov, 410-396-5933

A variety of grants may be available to property owners, visit the Baltimore Heritage website for a 
comprehensive list of grants - https://baltimoreheritage.org/resources/funding/


